
19th November 2020 
 

 
RESCHEDULED: ESS & NEC Series from Apr to Sep 2021 
           
 
Dear Exhibitor, 
  
What a year. We’ve all had to navigate such a challenging 2020, however the light at the end of this 
horrible tunnel is certainly starting to look brighter. 
 
We remain grateful, beyond words, for your understanding and consideration, whilst we made the 
heart-breaking decision to previously postpone ESS and NEC Series. 
   
This time around, rather than a sentiment of ‘regretfully postponing’ it feels more a one of relief, to 
confirm that after much consideration and consultation with stakeholders, we have taken a decision 
to reschedule ESS and NEC Series from April to September 2021:  
  
The Security Event, Fire Safety Event, H&S Event, Facilities Event to 7-9 September 2021 
AND  
The Emergency Services Show to 7-8 September 2021 
  
Good news, they will remain in the same halls and therefore no change to stand or number.  
  
With such positive news of vaccines, plus roll out of mass testing, and a successful pilot expo last 
September to Chris Whitty’s team demonstrating how a trade exhibition is run Covid-securely, we are 
very confident about September. 
  
We feel our most reassured in doing what we do best, delivering you bang-for-buck, and as 
Coronavirus & Zoom proved to the world, nothing replaces human-to-human interaction. We literally 
cannot wait to get back to physical trade shows, generating lots of business for your company, and all 
playing our part, in building back the economy.  
  
Throughout this pandemic, we’ve managed to keep our brilliant people, and operation at Nineteen, 
intact. And, we are bursting at the seams to see you again, as we roll the shutters up once more to an 
eager audience of customers, new & old, full of pent-up demand!  
  
If there was ever any doubt over demand, our pre-registrations have encouragingly continued 
throughout this year, and with now 10 months to go, we have just past a staggering 20,000 
visitors. We are in the process of calling every exhibitor to answer any questions you have, and as 
always, be here to support you.  
 
Meanwhile, if you have any urgent Qs, please let us know, or contact your show lead:  
 
The Emergency Services Show  
David Brown dbrown@nineteengroup.com  
 
The Security Event / Fire Safety Event  
Tristan Norman tnorman@nineteengroup.com  
 
From all of us here at Nineteen, to you, THANK YOU 🙏💙 
 

      
Peter Jones      Alison Jackson    
Chief Executive       Group Managing Director 

The Health & Safety Event  
David Bishop dbishop@nineteengroup.com  
 
The Facilities Event  
Jos Diamond jdiamond@nineteengroup.com  
 

 


